
Parents are warmly invited to attend the

Information Evening  
with Dr Kate Hadwen

Tuesday 26 November 2019 
6.30pm to 8.00pm

Dr Hadwen, along with Mrs Julie Shaw, Mr Justin Raymond,  
Ms Lamia Rockwell and Mr Stuart Clark will share the results  
of the research and focus groups held in Term 3 this year.

 DATE Tuesday 26 November 2019

 TIME 6.30pm to 8.00pm

 VENUE Gillian Moore Centre for Performing Arts, 
  Pymble Ladies’ College

 RSVP  Thursday 21 November 2019

All’  Ultimo Lavoro – Strive for  the highest

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

https://www.trybooking.com/BGWNB

